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Letter to School
Arrangements for commencing research study titled: [PROJECT TITLE]

NOTE TO RESEARCHER: 
Amend/delete all text in red as appropriate. All guidance information (blue italics) should be deleted. The final text should be all in black. 

This template can be tailored and added to, to meet the specific requirements of the researcher(s), however it is recommended the format be retained.
Dear [Head Teacher name], 

We are [researchers/students] in the [School/Department name] at the University of St Andrews [writing following our previous contact].
Thank you for your correspondence dated [give date] letting us know that you would be willing, in principle, to allow us to undertake our research study in your School, with your pupils as our research participants. 
Approval for this research study has now been obtained from the University of St Andrews’ Teaching and Research Ethics Committee [approval number] and the Local Education Authority [approval/reference]. LEA approval may not be required if the School is privately owned/run. Finish the paragraph stating what PVG clearances have been obtained by those who will be performing the research. 
To recap, the project … Provide a few sentences indicating the title of the project, the aim of the project, and a brief description of what the participant will be asked to do, including where and when it will take place, and how long it will take. If there is a reward associated with any participation: The participant information sheet is included for your information.  
If you are still happy for your School to take part, this is what we would ask you to do: [describe what the school would be required to do. For example – we ask that the attached ‘letter to parent/guardian’ be distributed to parents/guardians within your School using email or your preferred mode of distribution; only children whose parents/guardians consent to the study would be involved in the study.]
We would appreciate it if you can confirm that you are still willing for your School to participate in the research study. If so, please contact us using the details below to discuss the specific arrangements and timescales for your participation.  
If you want any further information about the study, please get in contact with us using the details below. It is suggested that researchers call the Head Teacher both ahead of sending this letter and about a week or two after sending it, to follow up. 
Many thanks,
[Researcher name(s), email address(es) and telephone number(s). If student, include supervisor information] - see example below

Contact details 
Researcher(s): Thisis Myname     

Supervisor(s): Dr An Supervisor

Email: abc1@st-andrews.ac.uk

Email: xyz2@st-andrews.ac.uk
Phone: +44 (0)1334 46 0000


Phone: +44 (0)1334 46 0000

